
January 12, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Empire State Plaza 

Agency Building 3 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

RE: Case 14-M-0094 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Consider a Clean 

Energy Fund 

Case 18-M-0084 – In the Matter of a Comprehensive Energy Efficiency Initiative 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

As a follow-up to the Department of Public Services December 13, 2023 letter and 
in accordance with Ordering Clause 6 of the New York State Public Service Commission’s July 

20, 2023 Order Directing Energy Efficiency and Building Electrification Proposals, National 

Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation hereby submits the attached template providing additional 
information request regarding our non-low to moderate income portfolio proposal.   

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Janine M. Ward   

Janine M. Ward 

Senior Manager 

(716) 857-6845

Enclosure 




